

G. D. GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL

Sector 10, Dwarka. New Delhi 110075

Ref. No.: GDGPS:CIRC/ 2018 -19/46

Dt. 19th November 2018

Classes - Nur - II

Dear Parent,

Every year, we the members of G.D. Goenka Public School, thank our support staff (didis and bhaiyas) by giving them a gift each. Every year the Thanksgiving ceremony is held in the month of December. These gifts (new items) are brought by children from their houses. This is a voluntary activity. This year we propose to include students of classes Nursery to II as well, in this wonderful activity. You are requested to encourage your ward to contribute to the event by way of donations. Also, do converse with them on the importance of 'gratitude'.

Note: Kindly send only the new and un-used items.

Warm Regards,

Principal